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Good Day, 

 

The purpose of my message today is to provide you with some preliminary details for 

the opening of schools the week of September 8th- 11th, 2020.  

 

Please note we will be welcoming students back using a staggered entry system. This 

is the schedule: 

 

Grade 6’s only- Tuesday, September 8th. 

Grade 7’s only- Wednesday, September 9th 

Grade 8’s only- Thursday, September 10th 

All Students Report- Friday, September 11th. 

 

Your child’s homeroom teacher will be contacting you by phone the week of August 

31st- September 4th as a means of introduction and to field any questions you may 

have. 

 

Parents can check out busing details for students by accessing Bus Planner on the 

ASDS website. This will let you know when and where pick up and drop off for your 

child will happen. You will need the students’ 10-digit ID number to access this 

information. 

 

Students who walk or being driven to school will not be permitted in the building until 

7:50 am at the earliest. Please note that classes begin at 8:20 am and end at 2:50 pm. 

 

The lists of school supplies for each grade level and language program are found on 

the Bayside website. We are also asking that students have two clean masks, a plastic 

baggie, and a water bottle ready to go each day.  

 

It might be a good idea for students to have a bottle of non-aerosol/non-scented 

sunscreen as well. We will try to provide as many outside learning activities for our 

students as possible. The weather is still very pleasant in the fall.  

 



You may choose to purchase a bottle of non-scented hand sanitizer. Please be aware 

that schools have been provided with this as well. 

 

The completed Operational Plan for Bayside Middle School will be available to the 

public on September 3rd. This document will be found on our school website and will 

be sent out by email. It will contain much more information about how our school will 

attempt to combat the spread of Covid-19. Please take the time to review this 

information when it becomes available. 

 

Please contact the school at 658-5331 if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Regards, 

 

Thanks 

 

        Pat Laskey                                                                           

        Principal 

        Bayside Middle School 

         
         

 

 

            


